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WFWP Malta was invited by the local Ahmadiyya Muslim Community to participate in the end of 

Ramadan thanksgiving and dinner called Eid, along with UPF Malta. 

 

Myrabelle and Althea Corlett attended with their husbands on 31 May 2019.  

 

Besides meeting with the President of the local Ahmadiyya community, Imam Laiq Ahmed Atif, we also 

found the opportunity to briefly meet with the newly appointed President of Malta Dr. George Vella and 

his wife, and introduced our organisation. 

 

This was not the first time we were invited to this community's events and we have come to share many 

values that are commonly supportive of unity amongst various religious faiths. 

 

Reported by Myrabelle Corlett 

WFWP Malta President 

 

Pictured: Dr. George Vella, newly appointed President of Malta addressing the Ahmadiyya 

Conference 


